
February 5, 2024                                                                                      Sent via E-Mail: clerks@vaughan.ca

Todd Coles
Office of the Clerk, Vaughan City Hall
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr.
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
Canada

RE:  REQUEST TO PRESENT TO CITY OF VAUGHAN COUNCIL REGARDING CALEDON-
VAUGHAN GATEWAY

Dear Mr. Coles, 

I am writing to advise that at the Town Council meeting held on January 30, 2024, Council adopted 
a resolution to support Councillor Rosa presenting to the City of Vaughan Council. 

The resolution reads as follows:

That Councillor T. Rosa be supported in presenting on behalf of the Town of Caledon 
regarding the condition of the Caledon-Vaughan Gateway located in Bolton, at the City of 
Vaughan at their February 13, 2024 City Council meeting. 

For more information regarding this matter, please contact me by email 
kevin.klingenberg@caledon.ca or by phone at 905.584.2272 ext. 4069.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, 

Kevin Klingenberg, Municipal Clerk

c: Tony Rosa, Councillor, Ward 5; tony.rosa@caledon.ca  
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